
Stratford Planning Board

Subdivision Amendment Public Hearing

2024-06-18

MEMBERS PRESENT: Mario Audit; Ron Scott; Michael Brauer; Harry Juergens; Clayton Macdonald, 
secretary.

PUBLIC PRESENT: None

HEARING CALLED TO ORDER:  18:36

Clayton reported on written and oral testimony received by him from Rachel O’Meara. He 
noted that she identified three changes that needed to be made that he agreed with and had 
inserted them into the draft revision. He read these aloud to the Board and clarified why he 
believed them to be necessary or improvements. A general discussion among the Board 
members followed about the changes, the purposes of making them, and of the importance of 
satisfying benefit to the Town and its development while not impeding or imposing undue 
constraints on the use and development of property.

Hearing closed: Mario/Harry, 4/0, 19:15


